From: eddybock57

To: Secretary, Board; adelestarrs@gmail.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket #CM20030211
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 4:53:39 PM

I am a resident of Columbia New Jersey. I have a job where I have the ability to work from
home rather than travel 75 miles each way to and from work. Unfortunately due to the
inadequate internet service from century link that I have at my residence on Hainesburg River
Road, I am forced to travel each day for a total commute time of 3 plus hours. I have
contacted Service Electric to inquire about their service, but when I was told that it would cost
me over $3,750 to have it run to the property, but no cost to install. Right. Altice needs to
expand their internet/cable service into Knowlton, which Columbia is a part of. I agree with
our Mayor, Adele Starrs; this acquisition should not be approved by BPU unless Altice agrees
to expand their service to Knowlton and surrounding communities.

Edna Bock

120 Hainesburg River Road
Columbia, NJ

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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